
Monday,	February	7,	2021	

The	Pierce	Public	School	Board	of	Education	met	for	the	annual	winter	retreat	meeting	
at	6:33	pm	in	the	high	school	board	room.	Members	present	were	Ted	Krienke,	Dan	Unseld,	
Kevin	Flesner,	Adam	Venteicher,	Lisa	Freeman,	and	Craig	Peters.	Also	present	was	
Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen.	Notice	of	the	meeting	was	printed	in	the	Pierce	county	
Leader	and	posted	on	Pierce	Public	Schools	website.	

A	welcome	was	extended	to	the	public,	the	open	meeting	act	pointed	out,	roll	call	
taken,	and	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	recited.	

There	was	no	communication	or	correspondence	from	the	public.	

The	board	had	district	planning	consisting	of:	

Cash	Reserve	

Classified	compensation	

District	goals	

Mathematics	curriculum	and	textbooks	

Open	meetings	act	

Flesner	moved,	Unseld	seconded	to	adjourn	the	meeting.	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	
7:52pm.	

Adam	Venteicher,	Secretary	
Pierce	Public	Schools	
Board	of	Education,	District	2	
Pierce,	NE	68767	


